FINAL

BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES
August 9, 2012

The regularly scheduled second Thursday meeting of the Communications Committee met at 11:15 in
the Sales Office meeting room.

MEMBERS PRESENT — Chairman Thordean Campbell, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Janice Jensen, Sarah
Barnett, Bob Stockinger, Marc Wormser, and Dotty Raines.

Absent — Connie Harry and Board Contact Bill Burdick

CALL TO ORDER — Chairman Thordean Campbell

NOTES —The Notes from the July 12, 2012 meeting were electronically approved prior to the meeting.
OLD BUSINESS —Pictorial Directories are still available at the Clubhouse.

"Bella Buzz" - Thordean stated that all of the "Bella Buzz" material has been sent to the new printer, but
we haven't had any communication with Maria Southall-Shaw. Her deadline is August 14.

IRIS - The IRIS guidelines have been sent to Ron Gerlach. There have been software issues at AMI with
Iris.

NEW BUSINESS — Our liaison, Rod Simpson at AMI has been replaced by Laura Bradley.
Lyle Ganucheau is now in charge of the Gate Task Force.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.



